
A MESSAGE TO OUR PATIENTS

WE’RE MAKING
IMPROVEMENTS FOR YOU!

McLaren Greater Lansing is in the process of implementing a new 
Electronic Medical Record and data system. This new system will provide 
quick and accurate access to your medical record at all of our healthcare 

facilities as well as enhance the quality patient care that you already receive!

As we become more comfortable with our new system, you may experience 
a slight delay in the check-in and registration process. We apologize for any 
inconvenience and thank you for your patience during this exciting transition. 

The McLaren Greater Lansing Healthcare Team

 


